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The first PCC-CE event is coming up on Saturday, February 17th at Autoclub Speedway in Fontana. It is the first of
our low speed autocross events for the year.

It is a short course and you will not tear up your car beyond perhaps a little tiny bit of tire wear, promise. In fact,
you will never get out of 2nd gear. The cones are small too so if you do hit one it will not damage your car. Come
on out. It's a blast and it's safe for you and your vehicle.

All PCC participants will take two practice runs, after which they will declare their dial-in time to the PCC-CE event
coordinator. Participants then get several tries to attempt to exactly match their dial-in time. If anyone wants to go
head to head for fastest time for bragging rights later, Bob will take side bets. ©

There was a little confusion at the last meeting about the PCC-CE cost. It's $25 per person or $40 per team (you will
need to be a team to participate in the rallies later in the year) and this covers all 9 planned PCC-CE events for
2018! Make you checks to PCC and give them to Bob Rose or Gary Lane before you participate in your first PCC-CE
event.

For this upcoming autocross, you also need to go to www.Speedventures.com and register for the Saturday event
(not Sunday) if you plan to participate. It's normally $79. Enter "PCC Group" in the discount code. It won't be
reflected on checkout but they don't run your card right away. We currently have 9 signed up so we will get a $5
discount. If we get to 10 from PCC (who remember to use the discount code this time), we will get $10 off. You
must be signed up at Speedventures by the 12" to get the discount. Come on folks, loosen up a little, stop
polishing for car shows for one weekend and join us for some low speed, safe fun with those corvettes. It's what
they were built for.

There is a $10 gate fee for all drivers, spectators, friends and family. Drivers DO NOT have to pick up cones! You do
need a Snell 2010 or better helmet. We have some extras and Speedventures has rentals available too. No other
special gear required.

We will be meeting at Starbucks at the 91 and Green River Rd, at about 8:00 and departing for the track at 8:30
am, or you can just meet us at the track. Speedventures has changed the location for this event to Parking Lot #6
at the rear of the Speedway near the drag strip. We do not have to go to the main paddock to register when we
arrive, go straight to Lot # 6 for registration instead. Course opens about 9:00.

Speedventures is featuring various food trucks at their events, so food and drink will generally be available starting
at 11am. Remember to bring plenty of water as well as sunscreen, a hat, sunglasses, some shade, and a chair. It's
fun to watch too.

Auto Club Speedway is located at 9300 Cherry Ave., Fontana, CA 92335. Please enter through the main gate off
Cherry Avenue. The event is located INSIDE the Speedway. Please enter the facility off Cherry Ave. and tell the
guard you are going to Speed Ventures. You will circle around the Speedway to the south and enter through the
tunnel to get to the interior.



